
 

Breastfeeding is becoming more common and seeing breastfeeding mothers in public places is more of the 

norm. We applaud The Gladstone Pool and the City of Gladstone, MO for supporting a local mother this week, 

after she was asked by a pool employee to move to a “private” area to nurse her baby. She refused, and after 

discussion with the staff, they realized they were in the wrong and upheld her right to breastfeed right where she 

was.  Gladstone Parks and Rec director Sheila Lillis is to be commended for handling the situation in a positive 

manner.  

Here are links to two reports on this story: 

 

KSHB Channel 41: http://www.kshb.com/news/local-news/gladstone-mom-told-to-move-while-breastfeeding-

at-community-swimming-pool  

 

Fox4:   http://fox4kc.com/2014/08/25/mom-left-steaming-after-lifeguard-told-her-she-couldnt-breastfeed-at-

gladstone-pool/  
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